
CITY OF VAUGHAN 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JANUARY 25, 2022 

Item 13, Report No. 1, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted, as amended, 
by the Council of the City of Vaughan on  January 25, 2022, as follows: 

By receiving Communication C5 from Rabbi Shalom Bakshi, dated January 21, 2022. 

13. PRESENTATION – RABBI SHALOM BAKSHI: REQUEST FOR SOLE
TENANCY OF VELLORE HALL, 9541 WESTON ROAD, WOODBRIDGE

The Committee of the Whole recommends:

1) That the presentation by Rabbi Shalom Bakshi be received and
referred to staff for a report to a future Committee of the Whole
on the options of shared use of City Facilities.


